
                           April 24, 2024 

 

Directors Update: 

• Courts- Fisherman’s Tennis court was painted and stripped. Going to paint the Bob Bryant 
court in May. Each court has one temporary rolling net for the public to use. At the moment 
holding off on the Basketball Courts for funding purposes. 

• Arena at Mayfest has new chairs installed, new dirt and a new press box. 
• Tree Folks agreement – the proposed tree planting is in the floodway at Pecan Park. There 

has been some question as to whether we will be permitted to plant there. My goal is to 
get the agreement in front of the council so we can move forward with an appropriate site 
when we find it. 

• I shared Margaret’s contact information with the tree migration playscape design 
committee. 

• Precilla Robertson began working with us as a PW/Parks & Recreation Technician on April 
11th. 

• Jordon Rodrigez  began working as part of the Park Maintenance team on April 8th 
• Zackery Becker will begin working with us as a irrigation specialist on May 8th. When he 

starts, our team will be fully staffed. 
• Have a meeting scheduled with erosion specialist on May 8th to discuss challenges and 

funding possibilities for the Colorado River, Ferry Park and Pecan Park Walking trail. 
 

 

 


